
The 2005 Proposed Executive Budget and the 2005 Proposed Plan and Executive Budget 
Summary can be viewed in the Office Of the City Clerk, City Hall, Room 205, 200 E. 

Wells Street,  414-286-2221. 
 

Copies of the 2005 Proposed Plan and Executive Budget Summary can be obtained by 
contacting the Budget & Management Division, City Hall, Room 307, 200 East Wells St., 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin, (414) 286-3741. Or you can also visit the Budget and 

Management Home Page at: http://www.milwaukee.gov/display/router.asp?docid=4962 


